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Dear Scholars Community,

As we near the end of the autumn term at Scholars Academy Trust, I want
to take a moment to extend my heartfelt gratitude to all members of our
community for their unwavering hard work and dedication this term. Our
schools have experienced several changes as we relentlessly strive to
ensure that every child receives an excellent education and the opportunity
to develop their character in a safe and caring environment. Our
commitment remains firmly rooted in placing the children at the center of
all our endeavors as we continually strive for excellence across our schools.

This term has been marked by various events, from heartwarming
Christmas productions to engaging parent craft mornings, and the
implementation of new approaches and strategies. Witnessing our
children's performances and observing their embodiment of strong values
fills me with immense pride. The team and I remain committed to achieving
the very best for our children. We eagerly anticipate implementing further
changes and enhancements as we progress.

 In the meantime, I extend warm Christmas wishes to you all. Let us take
this time to cherish moments with family and loved ones and extend our
care to those who may find themselves alone during this festive season.
Together, our collective efforts in both work and compassion contribute to
making our world a better place.

Please note that the first day of the spring term is scheduled for Tuesday,
January 9th.

Once again, I want to express my deepest gratitude for your incredible
support, and I wish each of you a safe, enjoyable, and memorable
Christmas break.

Warm regards,

Sam Coy

‘‘Every child, in every
school, has the right to an
excellent education and
the opportunity to develop
character in a safe and
caring environment”
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Scholars Trust 

Launde Primary School had an Ofsted inspection in November- The inspection letter can
be found on the school website 
We have been working with other trusts to share knowledge and continue to develop. 
Mr Doxey is joining the team as a New Assistant Headteacher at Launde. Please extend a
warm welcome to him.
Our Schools have taken part in a rang of fundraising activities to support charities at
home and abroad. These have been well supported and we are grateful for our school
communities kindness 
Continued works are set to happen over the next few months to continue to improve our
sites.
Trust wide parent survey will be going out next term so you can share your views on the
school with trust leaders and Trustees.

updates 

Attendance 
This term has naturally posed problems with attendance as there has been
an influx of colds and illness going around. Attendance has been challenging
across our schools and despite there being many well founded reasons for
this its a good time to remind our community of the focus on pupils
attendance  and the importance of maintaining high attendance to ensure
our students don't miss out on valuable learning opportunities. Please ensure
you support our school leaders by following's attendance procedures and
doing your very best to ensure the best attendance possible for our children.
Any issues please don’t hesitate to discuss with the school leadership teams.
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 During this joyful season, I'm certain we're all united in
extending warm and heartfelt Christmas wishes to all the staff
at Scholars Academy trust.
In a school, every individual plays a crucial role, and behind
the scenes are numerous unsung heroes whose hard work and
dedication are the pillars of our school life. .
As we embrace the Christmas spirit and the festive season, let's
take this time to rest, rejuvenate, and create beautiful memories
with our loved ones. May this holiday season bring you joy,
peace, and a well-deserved break.
Looking forward to seeing you all rejuvenated and ready to
embark on the year ahead! Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year
to each one of you!
Warm regards,
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